
 
 

DATE  
 
 
24/09/2024 
 
Mr Paul McAuliffe  
 
E-mail: paul.mcauliffe@oireachtas.ie  
 
 
Re: PQ 35447/24 
 
 
Question:  To ask the Minister for Health for a breakdown of funding provided by his 
Department for sepsis awareness campaigns in each of the years 2019 to 2024, in 
tabular form. 
 
Dear Mr McAuliffe, 
 
In response to your parliamentary question please see response below as requested in 
tabular form: 
 

Year Expenditure on Public Awareness of 
Sepsis 

2019 €6,001.63 

2020 €2,779.34 

2021 €3,478.87 

2022 €2,253.65 

2023 €18,314.40 

2024 €215,800.00 

 
 
I hope this answers your query satisfactorily, please do not hesitate to come back to me if 
you have any further queries. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Bláthnaid Connolly 
Programme Manager  
National Clinical Programme: Sepsis 
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